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October 1, 2012 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Julian De La Torre, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 October 9 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 Montebello Teachers Association  
 Conference Center (MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 
1. This is our last Council meeting before the November 6 election. Some 

Californians will vote by mail prior to the election. Hence, time is be-
coming scare in getting the word out: 

 
Yes on Proposition 30 

Schools and Safety Protection 
No on Proposition 32 
Special Exemption Act 

 
It is vital that we each take a couple of hours and phone bank at the 
MTA office. Our members are the best at teaching the general public 
the importance of voting and our positions.  
Phone banks are open afternoons and evenings Mondays-Thursdays 
now through the election. There is always plenty of pizza and raffle 
prizes every hour.  
NEA Director Gerri Gandalfo will visit Council to discuss Campaign 
2012. 

2. Hector Chacon, president of the Board of Education has been invited 
to deliver a State of the District  address. Members are encouraged to 
ask questions. 

3. Secretary Lorraine Richards has been reviewing the MTA Bylaws with 
CTA. It is recommended that Bylaws be reviewed regularly. She will 

report on the progress. The Bylaws Committee plans to recom-
mend a Bylaws election this school year.  
4. The Fall Leadership Conference is Saturday-Sunday, Octo-
ber 13-14 in Santa Clarita. RSVPs were due Friday, September 
28. The cancellation date is Friday, October 5. Those who 
RSVP, do not attend, and do not cancel will be charged the full 
cost of the conference. There is no charge for the conference for 
those who RSVP and attend.  

 


